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Non-Smoking Policy 
 

Secondhand smoke affects our overall health.  In order to keep our staff healthy, 
we are asking all families to refrain from smoking (including vaping) just before and 
during a home visit. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation.  Please feel free to discuss this further with your 
Service Coordinator and the Program Director if you have questions or concerns. 


